
   
 

 

 

 

 

9 November 2016 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Southern Lily V393 Overbooked 

 

The Southern Lily V393, eta Auckland 17 November is currently over booked.  

 

To ensure that all cargo is delivered to destination in November, Pacific Forum Line will be moving 

some Nukualofa transshipment freight that has already arrived in Auckland to the Southern Trader 

V1391 which is arriving Auckland today, 9 November. 

 

Southern Trader will deliver this transferred cargo to Nukualofa. The freight will arrive in Nukualofa a 

week earlier than scheduled. Some additional Samoa transshipment freight will also be delivered to 

Nukualofa and will later be uplifted on the Southern Lily V393 when the vessel calls at Nukualofa 

ensuring Samoa transshipment freight is delivered as scheduled.  

 

This transfer of transshipment cargo will assist the Southern Lily V393 over booked situation. 

 

Our customer service team will be in touch with you to confirm any changes to your bookings with 

Pacific Forum Line and PFL Cargo. The forward schedule will be as below. 

 

Vessel Voyage Auckland  Nuku'alofa 

Southern Trader  1391 09-11/11 14-15/11 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours 

Sincerely                                                                                                                                                                       

        

 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

  

  


